
 

 

Options Monday Memo 
October 31, 2022 

 
Upcoming Dates - Mark your calendar 

November 11 No School - Teacher workday 
November 18 Picture Retake Day 
November 21-25 No School - Fall Break 

 
Important Links 

PSD 2022-23 Calendar 
 

Lunch Menu 
Click here to view the lunch menu 

 
 

 
 
Calendar Information 
Although PSD Options tries to follow the district calendar as much as possible, we do have a 
difference in our semester end date for this fall. PSD Options 1st semester will end on Friday January 
13th, and the second semester will start on Friday January 20th. This means that afternoon classes 
for 3rd-8th grade students will change on January 20th, and not at Winter Break. 
 
Breakfast Availability for Students 
PGA & PSD Option have worked with PSD’s Child Nutrition Team to be able to offer breakfast this year. 
Starting on Friday 9/23, when students order a school lunch for the current school day, they will have the option 
to also order breakfast for the following day. During lunch on Friday, any students that ordered breakfast will be 
given a brown bag that includes shelf-stable food. Breakfast is $1.50 for students, $2.35 for adults, and free for 

 

https://www.psdschools.org/your-district/calendarsdars%20and%20Schedules/2022-23/22-23%20K-12%20Student%20Calendar_revised062122.pdfs/PSD/communications/Calendars%20and%20Schedules/2022-23/22-23%20K-12%20Student%20Calendar_revised062122.pdfSD/communications/Calendars%20and%20Schedules/2021-22/2021-22_PSD_%20Calendar.pdf
https://psdschools.nutrislice.com/menu/global-academy/lunch


 

students that qualify for free or reduced lunch and have completed the necessary application for this year. To 
view the breakfast menu, please visit https://psdschools.nutrislice.com/menu/global-academy/breakfast. You 
can also view the breakfast menu by visiting the Options school website, selecting “Lunch Menu” in the pale 
blue quick links menu under the banner image, and then clicking the “Breakfast” button at the top of the page. 
 
General notes for PSD Options 
To help your child know where to go at drop-off, here is a map that shows the exterior doors to which 
students should go. K-2 students can enter through the main entrance. 
 
Parking Lot 
If you have not already done so, please make sure to read this document before dropping off or 
picking up your child. We have made a few adjustments to the pick-up/drop-off procedures to make 
things safer for everyone, and to align our practice with that at PGA. The highlighted sections are 
changes from previous practice. Also note the picture on the second page which identifies our 
drop-off and pick-up lanes. 

 

https://psdschools.nutrislice.com/menu/global-academy/breakfast
https://options.psdschools.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12lv7fM8VcT1OEHh6m7lnjIWLLHgizZJI6DFcevFGqJs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r330WjkinmMTXWG-XC3KgxyQH6x_iMcOMqtT49KJNgY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1r330WjkinmMTXWG-XC3KgxyQH6x_iMcOMqtT49KJNgY/edit?usp=sharing
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